Kenai Peninsula Borough Office of the Borough Clerk

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Kelly Cooper, Assembly President

Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members

THRU:

Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk (

FROM:

Michele Turner, Deputy Borough Clerk

DATE:

June 2, 2020

RE:

Emergency Ordinance 2019-19-40: An Emergency Ordinance Appropriating Funds from the Central Peninsula Hospital Plant Replacement Fund to Purchase a High Capacity Molecular Testing Platform in Order to Better Ensure Testing Resources Necessary to Protect the Borough Residents and Businesses from the Novel Coronavirus Disease During and After Reopening the Borough, and

Authorizing a Proprietary Procurement (Mayor)

The Central Peninsula General Hospital, Inc. board reviewed the referenced ordinance. Please amend the last Whereas clause to read:

"WHEREAS, at its regular meeting of May 28, 2020, the CPGH, Inc. board recommended approval by passage of their Resolution 2020-21; "

Thank you.